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Subject: 2017/1936/P: 28 Belsize Lane: Boundary Fencing

Dear Mr.Thuaire,

HCAAC caught up late with this application but is concerned to ensure the fencing is kept low at the road junction. |
see from the plans that the 2m high section is kept back from the junction allowing the 1m high section to run
around the junction. Presumably the 2m section is needed by the applicant for privacy for the space between
buildings, otherwise continuation of the 1m section would be preferred. (Noted a previous consent for a separate
front garden building).

With best wishes,

John Malet-Bates

For Hampstead CAAC.

Regards,
John Malet-Bates
4 Ferncroft Avenue, NW3 7PH




